
July 6, 1989

Docket, Nos. 50-387 and
,

50-388

Mr. Harold W. Keiser
Senior Vice President-Nuclear
Pennsylvania Power and Light Company
2 North Ninth Street
Al 1 entown, Pennsylvania 18101

Dear Mr. Keiser:
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SUBJECT: LETTER TO ECOLOGY CENTER OF SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA REGARDING THEIR
PETITION TO FIX OR CLOSE ALL NUCLEAR POWER REACTORS DESIGNED BY THE
GENERAL ELECTRIC COMPANY

RE: SUS(UEHANNA STEAM ELECTRIC STATION, UNITS 1 AND 2

Enclosed for your information is a copy of a letter dated June 5, 1989, from
the Director, Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation, to the Representative of
the Ecology Center of Southern California. The letter (1) acknowledges
receipt of a Petition filed by the Ecology Center of Southern California, and
(2) states that the Petition is being treated under 10 CFR 2.206 of the
Commission's regulations.

Please contact me if you have questions on this issue.

Sincerely,

Enclosure:
As stated

cc w/enc'losure:
See next page

/S/
Mohan C. Thadani, Project Manager
Project Directorate I-2
Division of Reactor Projects I/II
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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UNITED STATES
N CLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

July 6, 1989

Docket Nos. 50-387 and
50-388

Mr. Harold W. Keiser
Senior Yice President-Nuclear
Pennsylvania Power and Light Company
2 North Ninth Street
Allentown, Pennsylvania 18101

Dear Mr. Keiser:

SUBJECT: LETTER TO ECOLOGY CENTER OF SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA REGARDING THEIR
PETITION TO FIX OR CLOSE ALL NUCLEAR POWER REACTORS DESIGNED BY THE
GENERAL ELECTRIC COMPANY

RE: SUSQUEHANNA STEAM ELECTRIC STATION, UNITS I AND 2

Enclosed for your information is a copy of a letter dated June 5, 1989, from
the Director, Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation, to the Representative of -.

the Ecology Center of Southern California. The letter (I) acknowledges
receipt of a Petition filed by the Ecology Center of Southern California, and
(2) states that the Petition is being treated under 10 CFR 2.206 of the
Commission's regulations.

A

Please contact me if you have questions on this issue.

Sincerely,

Enclosure:
As stated

cc w/enclosure:
See next page

ohan C. Thadani, Project Manager
Project Directorate I-2
Division of Reactor Projects I/II
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation



Mr. Harold W. Keiser
Pennsylvania Power 5 Light Company

Susquehanna Steam Electric Station
Units 1 5 2

CC:

Jay Silberg, Esq.
Shaw, Pittman, Potts 5 Trowbridge
2300 N Street N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20037

Bryan A. Snapp, Esq.
Assistant Corporate Counsel
Pennsylvania Power 5 Light Company
2 North Ninth Street
Allentown, Pennsylvania 18101

Mr. E. A. Heckman
Licensing Group Supervisor
Pennsylvania Power 5 Light Company
2 North Ninth Street
Allentown, Pennsylvania 18101

Mr. Scott Barber
Senior Resident Inspector
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
P.O. Box 35
Be'rwick, Pennsylvania 18603-0035

Mr. Thomas M. Geruslp, Director
Bureau of Radiation Protection

Resources
Commonwealth of Pennsylvania
P. 0. Box 2063
Harr isburg, Pennsylvania 17120

Mr. Jesse C. Tilton, III
Allegheny Elec. Coorperative, Inc.
212 Locust Street
P.O. Box 1266
Harrisburg, Pennsylvania 17108-1266

Mr. S. B. Ungerer
Joint Genet ation

Projects Department
Atlantic Electric
P.O. Box 1500
1199 Black Horse Pike
Pleasantville, New Jersey 08232

Regional Administrator, Region I
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
475 Allendale Road
King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406


